ECEIVE

5-16-16

SWRCB Clerk



City of Anaheim PUBLIC UTILITIES DEPARTMENT

May 16, 2016

Via Email: commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov

The Honorable Felicia Marcus, Chair and Members of the State Water Resources Control Board c/o Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board

State Water Resources Control Board

1001 I Street 24th Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: "May 18, 2016 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)"

Dear Chair Marcus and Members of the Board:

The City of Anaheim Public Utilities Department (APU) is the only publicly-owned electric and water utility in Orange County. Our service territory encompasses over 50 square miles, is home to more than 350,000 residents, and welcomes more than 23 million visitors annually to our tourist and entertainment destinations.

On behalf of APU, I would like to express our support for the comments filed on May 13, 2016 by the California Municipal Utilities Association (CMUA) on the State Board's proposed Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation.

We encourage the Board to consider the comments filed by CMUA and to continue engaging stakeholders throughout the development of the Emergency Regulation and the extension and revisions of the Emergency Rule.

Thank you for your ongoing efforts to manage the state's multi-year drought. We look forward to working with the Board and other stakeholders on the development of a long-term conservation and water use efficiency framework.

Sincerely,

Dukku Lee

Public Utilities General Manager

201 S. Anaheim Blvd. M.S. #1101 Anaheim, CA 92805 TEL: 714.765.4157 FAX: 714.765.4138